
 

Township of Asphodel-Norwood 

Council Meeting Highlights 

 

Tuesday December 10, 2019 

 Council endorsed the recommended changes to Peterborough County Sign By-law 
2007-55 to de-regulate private signs on private property along high-speed County 
Roads 

 Council authorized the Mayor and Clerk to enter into a Poundkeeper services 
agreement with the Peterborough Humane Society effectively for January 1, 2020 
through the passage of By-Law 2019-63  

 Council received the Draft 2020 Municipal Operating and Capital budget 
presentation for public adoption on January 14, 2020 

 Council received the Draft 2020 Norwood Water, Norwood Sewer, and Trentview 
Estates Water budget presentations for public adoption on January 14, 2020 

 Council renewed the annual municipal insurance policy through Jardine Lloyd 
Thompson Canada Inc. for another term 

 Council authorized staff to submit an application to the Investing in Canada 
Infrastructure Program (ICIP) – Green stream for a funding opportunity to replace 
the Victoria Street water main  

 Council authorized staff to submit an application to the Eastern Ontario 
Development Fund for a funding opportunity in economic development to 
reconstruct and service Industrial Drive, and extend water and sanitary service to 
Spruce Street through the Spruce Street road allowance 

 Council approved and adopted a Township Accessibility Plan for 2020-2023 

 Council approved and adopted the Norwood Water Financial Plan for 2019-2026 

 Council supported Hospice Norwood’s donation request for $500.00 

 Council supported the Township of Madawaska’s resolution to lobby the provincial 
ministers to allow for electronic delegation 

 Council directed staff to prepare a letter of support to the County of Peterborough 
for consideration of a paved shoulder or sidewalk extension on County Road 45 to 
Old Orchard Road to complete the recent roadwork and mitigate the safety 
concerns for residents collecting their mail from the imposed community mailbox on 
Drysdale Road 

 Council passed a motion of support to participate in the County’s RFP for to engage 
the services of a new integrity commissioner  

 The 2020 - 2023 community guide will be ready for print in early 2020 


